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Amendment Summary
Changes to: Temporary Location and Enrollment

Due to the delayed delivery of Cactus Park Elementary’s permanent building at 3115
Las Vegas Blvd, the school year has begun at a temporary location situated at
Nevada Prep. Although this temporary location served its purpose in providing a
space for the day-to-day operations, it has caused over 100 families to rescind their
registration with Cactus Park Elementary, as the majority of the families who
intended to attend live within a three mile radius of the permanent school site.

To put a stop to the attrition caused by the temporary location, Cactus Park
Elementary is requesting to add transportation back to its charter contract, but only
to provide busing for students to and from the permanent building to the temporary
location during this interim period. Once the school moves into its permanent
location, Cactus Park Elementary will continue to abide by its approved amendment
in removing full transportation services as a part of its school model in year 1, with
tentative transportation services for years 2 and beyond.



